Hemlock Semiconductor INTERNAL

Hope Township Road Committee Meeting
April 26, 2007

Members in attendance:
Don Dice; Dennis Guthrie; Jim Hockemeyer; Joe Lunsford

Date of the next meeting: October 25, 2007 @ 7:00
Meeting called to order by Jim Hockemeyer with a pledge to the flag
Review of the previous meeting minutes: Minutes accepted

Reviewed the 2007 Road Budget:

$36,000 Midland County Road Commission
$83,000 Hope Millage

$10,000 Hope Township

$33.000 Carry over

$162,000

General comments from Mike Kesslar about calls he had received. Comments in
particular about Curtis road and Hull.

Discussed 2007 commitments and agreed that things should continue as is.

Possibilities for 2008:
Midland-Gladwin County road (1/2 mile; west)

- $104,914 for total including paving ($74,000 without paving)

- General thought is that the first step would be to upgrade it to better gravel
Stark road (Hull to Shaffer; ¥4 mile)

- $58,683; grading & drainage with paving
Curtis Road (first mile east of Middle to Stark road)
Baker (Stark to Dublin)

- $148,913 for total work including paving (reestimate, why east of Dublin)
Hope Road south of Schaffer to Bombay

The current estimate for 2008 dollars is $
$85,000 millage

$36,000 county matching

$10.000 from Hope

131,000 Total

-13.000 carry over from 2007

118,000 estimated for 2008

Minutes taken by Dennis Guthrie




